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Town of Auburn 

Conservation Commission 
February 7, 2023 

 
 

Members present: Jeff Porter-Chairman.  Peg Donovan, Vice Chair.  Richard Burnham, 
& Diana Heaton, Members.  Stephanie Hanson, Patricia Elwell & Lindsey White, Alternate 
Members.  Minutes recorded by Denise Royce. 
  
Absent:  Ed Fehrenbach, Member.     
 
Also Present:   Jeremy Lougee, SELT 
 
Mr. Porter called the meeting to order at 7:01 p.m. and moved right into non-public 
session. 
 

Mr. Burnham moved to enter into non-public.  Ms. Heaton seconded the motion.  A 
vote was taken, all were in favor and the Board entered into non-public at 7:02pm.  

 

Mr. Burnham moved to exit non-public.  Mrs. Donovan seconded the motion.  A 
vote was taken, all were in favor and the Board exited out of non-public at 7:41pm.  

 

Ms. Hanson moved to seal the minutes of the non-public meeting; Ms. Heaton 

seconded the motion; all were in favor, the motion passed unanimously, and the 

minutes were sealed.  

 

 
GENERAL BUSINESS 
 
There was no General Business to discuss tonight. 
 
 
OTHER BUSINESS  
 
Mr. Porter wanted to thank the Board members who attended the site walk on Hawthorne 
Drive on Saturday, January 14th.  Mr. Porter talked a little bit about the site walk and that 
the owner was working with the Conservation Commission and that the next step would 
be for the owner to seek relief from the Planning Board.   
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Mr. Porter asked if there was any further business to discuss.  Mrs. Hanson wanted to 
mention the Earth Day Festival in April to be held at the Massabesic Audubon Center and 
did not know if the Conservation Commission wanted  to have any representation there 
as well.  Mr. Porter believed it was the same day as Auburn Clean Up Day but would 
check.  A brief discussion ensued with regard to what was expected and what has been 
done in the past.   
 
Mr. Porter asked the Board members if there was anything else they would like to discuss.  
None were noted.   
 
Mr. Porter moved on to acceptance of the minutes for January 10, 2023. 
 
 
MINUTES 
 

Ms. Heaton moved to approve the minutes of January 10, 2023 as written. Mr. 
Burnham seconded the motion. A vote was taken, all were in favor and the motion 
passed unanimously.  

 
 
 
ADJOURN  
 

Mr. Burnham moved to adjourn the meeting. Mrs. Donovan seconded the motion.  
A vote was taken, all were in favor, the motion passed unanimously, and the 
meeting stood adjourned at 7:51pm.  

 

The next Conservation Commission meeting is currently scheduled for Tuesday, 

March 7, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. at the Town Hall, 47 Chester Road unless otherwise 

noted.   


